Mimram Newsletter

www.mimramquilters.org.uk

January 2016

Another year is around the corner, where does the time go? I do hope you all have enjoyed a good time with your family and friends and are now looking forward to a Happy New Year with lots of new projects and perhaps completed ones too. That's my wish. I am not going to say a resolution as they just tend to be forgotten and broken.

I do hope you all enjoyed our Christmas evening in December with the excellent foundation pieced Father Christmas put together by Wendy. Did you get it finished and hung for the festivities. I would love to see them at Show and Tell. Thanks Wendy. How many of you played the Left/Right game at your parties?

At the January meeting we will be doing our usual 4 corners. This time we have a theme of Messages, so come along and learn a trick or two.

I do hope you have collected your new format programme as the new year has a full and interesting programme for you and I don't want you to miss out.

I wonder how many of you received a special tool or gadget or indeed a Quilting book for Christmas that you would like to share and review for the group. Perhaps this is an item we could initiate into the newsletter. Please let me know what you think.

There are two exhibitions that I want to go and see and they are coming to an end soon. The Fabric of India at the V&A in London until 10th January and Liberty in Fashion at the Fashion and Textile Museum until 28t February also in London. Going to have to get my skates on. Do go and enjoy a day out too.

Happy New Year full of completed projects.

Sally